

CITY OF DETROIT

MARY SHEFFIELD

COUNCIL PRESIDENT

MEMORANDUM

To: David Whitaker, Director, Legislative Policy Division

Through: Internal Operations

From: Council Presiddent Mary Sheffield submitting memorandum relative

to

Date: 9/17/2020

RE: Request for LPD to Draft a Report on the Reparations Survey Data

SUMMARY:

The City of Detroit voters approved for City Council to create a reparations taskforce in November in 2021.

In order to gather additional input from the community, Council President created a survey to inquire about how the reparations taskforce should be comprised. There were questions related to size, eligibility, criteria and composition and it was available on the City's website for two weeks.

Please use the attached excel spread sheet, which holds the data from the survey, to generate a report on the findings.

DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT:

Name: Paris Blessman

Position: Legislative Director